
SB 210

Please leave Oregons vote by mail system in place. It allows more Oregonians to vote than 
geographical poling sites. It gives time to research a measure or candidate and make a better 
informed decision. It facilitates voting for people whose lives are overflowing with work, family and 
all the things it takes to survive. It facilitates voting for seniors and we need the perspective and 
wisdom. Oregons vote by mail system is a great system that deserves protecting from the current 
administration.

Thank you,
Michelle Kaptur


